Post Graduate Govt. College for Girls, Sec-42
Chandigarh

Notice
Date: 24 August 2023

We wish to bring to your attention an important matter regarding your Hostel
accommodation for the academic session 2023-34. It has come to our notice that there
are a few students who have successfully submitted their college and hostel fees but
you have not completed the hostel check-in process. To ensure the smooth functioning
of our hostel facilities and to accommodate all deserving students, we kindly request
those of you who have not yet joined the hostel to complete the check-in process latest
by 25 August 2023 by 3:00 P.M. Failure to do so will lead to the cancellation of your
hostel seat, which will then be allotted to the next student on the merit waiting list.

Note: To ensure your place in our college and hostel, please adhere to this deadline.
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